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Purchase of Replacement Audiovisual Digital Signal Processing System as requested by the Arts and
Culture Department (District 4)

This purchase will provide audio processing equipment to support events in the Tom and Janet Ikeda
Theater, the Virginia G. Piper Theater, the Anita Cox Farnsworth Studio Theater, and the
Nesbitt/Elliott Playhouse, as well as backstage areas and the lobby. The equipment currently in use
was installed over 12 years ago, has reached the end of manufacturer support and does not provide
redundancy in the event of equipment failure.

The evaluation committee recommends awarding the contract to the highest-scored proposal from
Pro Sound, Inc., at $474,209.02.
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